
POLICY ON PROMOTION OF STAFF ON STUDY LEAVE 

Academic Board at its 374th (Regular) Meeting held on 16th October, 2018, agreed on the 
adoption of a uniform policy by the University on promotion of staff on Study Leave. 

i. Staff who are eligible for promotion at the time of study leave should submit their 
application before proceeding on study leave. Once submitted, the application should 
be duly processed through to the consideration stage by UAPC. 
 

ii. If successful, the applicant’s promotion takes effect from the date of submission of 
his/ her application. This will not apply to staff who fail to comply. 
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